
(in#rf 

June 25, 1986 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to verify your reception of Radio Station 
WGRK AM 1550 on January 10, 1976. It was good hearing 
this 10 year old taped reception of our station. 

We very much appreciate your visit and you interest. 
If we can ever be of further service to you, don't 
hesitate to let us know. 

Sincerely, 

Joy Wilson 
WGRK 
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